
From: Marc Zimmerman [mailto:marcz@umich.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 3:55 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1202 Packard Rd 

 
please see attached letter opposing the application for 1202 packard road.  
thank you. 

 

 

 
Marc A. Zimmerman, Ph.D. 

Marshall H. Becker Collegiate Professor 
Department of Health Behavior and Health Education 

Department of Psychology 

Combined Program in Education and Psychology 

University of Michigan 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2029 
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